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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: Tuesday, September 1, 2009 

 

County Road 1 to Close for Tile Replacements 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department are replacing a tile 
on County Road 1 between Heidi Road (C.R. 29 North) and T.R. 181 
(Bellefontaine Corporation Line South).  The work is scheduled to begin 
on Thursday, September 3, 2009, and should be completed that day, 
weather permitting. 
 
The closure will occur between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M., 
weather permitting.  The roadway will be closed during that time. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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